
Dear Co-Chairs Holvey, 
 
As a business owner, I am writing today to share the impacts the current COVID-19 health crisis is having 
on my business, my employees and my family. We operate  5  Baja Fresh restaurants in Oregon and 
while our togo business is allowing a few customers to come in, our business is off approximately 60%.  
 
We have had to layoff 1/2 our staff, and fear more cuts are coming. While winter and spring historically 
is our slower period, and we are used to robbing Peter to pay Paul during this time, both Peter and Paul 
have been pushed off the cliff.  
 
My calls to vendors and banks to attempt workouts have been to people and companies swamped with 
calls like mine. I am often only able to leave messages and still waiting for return calls. We also have sit 
down restaurants, which we will likely close this coming week after attempting to see if carry out 
business could sustain those, at $100 a day in sales the answer is obvious that those will have to close.  
Without some very quick relief, we will lose everything. Help please. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ramsey Zawideh 
18366 Timbergrove Ct 
Lake Oswego, OR 97035 
ramsey@BajaFreshLO.com 
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